
November 22, 2019 

Dear Families, 

 

*Non-perishable food items are being collected for the Fall Food Drive 

through 12/21. 
  

* Book order forms for the month of November were sent home last 

week. If you and your child are interested in buying books, please send 

in the form along with either cash for the correct amount or a check 

made out to Scholastic. If you would like to order online, our class code 

is G8PQQ. Book Orders will be due no later than Tuesday, November 

26th, should you be interested in making a purchase. 

 

*There is no school Wednesday, November 27th-Monday, December 2nd, 

in observance of Thanksgiving and Parent/Teacher Conferences. 

 

*Please continue send in clean 2 liter soda bottles with caps. We will 

use them for a project in the spring. 

 

 

       Happy Thanksgiving! 

       Ms. Favale & Mrs. Hasbrouck

 



 

A NOTE FROM OUR PTA: 

Dear PTA Members, 

We are in need of volunteers for the Duzine Book Fair during all slots: preview 

days & sale days - specifically during parent teacher conference day, and during 

our afternoon/evening parallel event on 12/5 (Flier coming home soon). 

Full dates needing volunteers include 11/22, 11/25, 11/26, and 12/2 through 

12/6.  Feel free to bring your kids with you. We have all been there! 

https://tinyurl.com/DuzineFallBooks2019 

Thank you! 

The Duzine/Lenape PTA 

 

https://tinyurl.com/DuzineFallBooks2019

